
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 9th September 

Welcome back. The children have settled back into a 

new school year beautifully. The children look 

beautifully smart in their red tops – like a field of 

smiling poppies. 

After school club 

Our After-School Club is open for breakfast from 

7.45am and clubs until 5pm. It would be greatly 

appreciated if all children are collected by 4:55pm to 

allow staff to leave at 5pm. 

This half terms clubs are: 

Monday Baseball 

Tuesday Art & Crafts 

Wednesday Wellbeing 

Thursday Games night – indoor and 

outdoor 

Friday Gardening & Eco work 

 Breakfast and After-school clubs can be booked 

through Parent-Pay in advance. 

Children who receive Free school Meals can access 

clubs for free if parents contact Miss Langley. 
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    Lunchtime Football Training  

 I have arranged for weekly football 

training to take place for Year 5 and 6 on a 

Monday lunchtime. This will be available all 

year on the field with the hope we can then 

enter a team into any local tournaments. 

This training is for both boys and girls. 

As Y5 have PE on this day, they will be in 

their PE kits. Year 6 will need to change 

into sports-wear for their training. 

Children will be given time to change and 

will be given an early lunch.  

 

 

Leavers Hoodies  

Y6 will be allowed to wear their Leaver’s 

Hoodies after the October half term, this 

is to allow them to get their wear out of 

them. We need orders as soon as possible 

please. Details can be found on ParentPay. 
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Headteachers Awards 

This term we have moved to one Headteacher 

certificate per class with the children chosen 

by class teachers.  

Alongside this we will reward the class with the 

best attendance as well as a Times Table/ 

Numbots star also being chosen from each 

class.  

We will also have subject awards throughout 

the year. 

 

Headteacher awards 

Year 1: Marcie Lewis  

Year 2: Honey Hardy  

Year 3: Musa Shan 

Year 4: Tommy Stonehouse  

Year 5: Dominic Rayner & Hermonie Smith 

Year 6: Sam Mitchell 

Y6 Residential 

We hope to give details of a Y6 residential in 

the summer term within the next 2 weeks. This 

will extend the payment period in the light of 

the current financial climate. More information 

to follow. 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance 
 

Reception: 89.6% 

Year 1: 90% 

Year 2: 83.5% 

Year 3: 80.4% 

Year 4: 87.7% 

Year 5: 88.7% 

Year 6: 84.1% 

 

 

 

Motivation is what gets you 

started. Habit is what keeps 

you going. 
 

 


